
Swimming Summer 2018 

Swimming season starts on Tuesday 1st May and continues until 
the end of the Summer Term. Please ensure that your child has the 

appropriate swimming kit in school on the correct day.  

Kit must include: 
Full swimsuit or tight fitting swimming trunks 

Towel 
Flip flops 

Swimming hat if desired (long hair must be tied back) 
 

Items not permitted include:  
Goggles 

Bikinis/loose fitting swim shorts 
Floatation devices (these will be provided by the school if required) 
Earrings/studs are not permitted in the pool and must be removed 

on swimming days 
 

If your child does not have the appropriate kit in school, they will 
not be permitted to swim. 


